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Back to school good news stories: 
comments from teachers and pupils across the Diocese.
Teachers:

 “The return from our point of view was calm, as it was well-planned with the time to make sure everything was ready; children have been coming through the gates with big smiles and it is lovely for us to have the school full again. They have also got back into their routines surprisingly quickly.”
“A period of hope with community at its core, focusing on stories of resilience, extraordinary acts of adaptation, fortitude and learning new skills.”

“Such a relief to be back in the classroom, learning together; sharing and feeling a sense of common purpose.”

“I am so happy to be back! I am tired but can see how happy the children are.”

Children:
“It’s better than just seeing each other once a week on Zoom.”

“Brilliant; happy and not lonely; overwhelming and strange; fun; different but nice; good to see my friends.” 
“When I first found out that I was going back to school, I felt anxious and started to overthink some things such as: what if I have forgotten some things in maths? And what if I’m behind everyone in almost everything? I felt this way because I hadn’t been at school for such a long period of time so it was a big change for not just me but my classmates as well.”
“I was excited and over the moon to see all my friends after a very long time. I think online school was a great experience but it’s not the same as seeing your friends and teachers at school.”
“Coming back to school after all these months made me feel relieved to be back with my friends and happy to be here.”
